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December 13, 2015

Aiken County Habitat for Humanity
Post Office Box 3323
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to congratulate Aiken County Habitat
for Humanity on your 100" Home! From recognizing a need to contributing your time,
resources, and expertise to address it, you have been phenomenally successful at helping people
achieve their goals of affordable housing. South Carolina is a better place because of people like
you and, for that, I cannot thank you enough.

Michael and I wish you the best as you celebrate this exciting milestone. God bless.




